July 19, 1941. Mr. Harold W. Copp. Department of Intramural Sports, University of Hichigan, Ann Arbor, Michigan. Dear Mr. Copp: I beg your pardon for my failure to answer your kind letter of June 19th before this time. We were unable to get the appropriation for our men's department that we desired, and for that reason are planning to use some scholarship students to handle a part of our classes. I enjoyed our correspondence with you, and trust that your prospects for next year are working out to your satisfaction. I am returning your credentials to the University Bureau of Appointments. With best wishes, I am Very sincerely yours, Director of Physical Education and Recreation, Varsity Basketball Coach. FCA: AH